From the Committee Chairs

Dear Adat Ari El Community,

Adat Ari El Labowe Family Day School is officially beginning its search for a new Head of School. We are honored to serve as Co-Chairs of the Head of School Search Committee and are eager to share our first update with you.

The Search Committee, together with Adat Ari El Executive Director, Eric Nicastro, and other members of the synagogue administration team, have been working diligently over the last several weeks with a third-party consultant, Prizmah Center for Jewish Day Schools, to create the attached Opportunity Statement. The Opportunity Statement serves as the official job posting for our search and provides prospective candidates with a brief snapshot of Labowe Family Day School and the greater Adat Ari El community, as well as establishing the expectations for the Head of School position.

We invite you to review the Opportunity Statement as it highlights the many exciting programs at Labowe Family Day School. Also, we encourage you to forward the Opportunity Statement to friends, family, and any prospective candidates you may have in your network. The Search Committee is committed to being as diligent and thorough as possible in its efforts to identify the best candidate to lead our day school forward, and we appreciate the support of the entire Adat community in amplifying our search far and wide.

This is going to be a transparent process. With that in mind, we have created a "Head of School Search" tab on the Labowe Family Day School homepage navigation bar located at: www.adatariel.org/aaeds. The website contains information on the Search Committee members, FAQs regarding the Head of School search, a timeline for this process, correspondence issued by the Search Committee throughout the search, and contact information for the committee. In addition to email updates, the committee will also post any updates on this site, and we ask that you to visit this site often to stay informed.

On behalf of the Head of School Search Committee, and both the Day School and Synagogue Boards, we thank you in advance for your support for this important process, and we look forward to sharing more information soon.

Zach Schwartz & Adam Spiegel Co-Chairs, Head of School Search Committee

Email: search@adatariel.org

